
I fully support this bill. Dog training is an essential activity and facilities must be available for training. I regularly travel to 
communities throughout Oregon to train my dogs and for competitions; it provides much needed income to rural land owners in 
addition to providing needed training spaces for city-based dog owners. Obstacles to facilities use for training should be removed as 
much as possible. Thank you for providing the opportunity to provide testimony in support of this bill. 


